Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Optometry
The Board of Optometry hereby gives notice: of the issuance of an Order regarding the Petition for Waiver or Variance, which was filed on July 7, 2022, by Mandy Sallach, O.D. The Notice of Petition for Variance or Waiver was published in Volume 49, No. 137, of the Florida Administrative Register, on July 17, 2023. The Petitioner is seeking a variance or waiver of Section 463.006(3), Florida Statutes and Rule 64B13-4.001, F.A.C., that state examination requirements. 
The Board considered the instant Petition at a duly-noticed public teleconference meeting held August 11, 2023. During the discussion of the petition and because the Board does not have the authority to waive statutory provisions, Petitioner requested to withdraw her petition. The Board voted to accept the withdrawal. The Board’s Order was filed on August 25, 2023.
A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Dayle DeCastro Mooney, Executive Director, Board of Optometry, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257, (850)488-0595, MQA.Optometry@flhealth.gov.
